
 
 
Monday, February 28, 2011 
 

VIA MAIL AND RESS FILING SYSTEM 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: EB-2010-0295, Late Payment Penalty Generic hearing, and 
 EB-2010-0105, Orangeville Hydro Limited 2011 IRM3 Rate Application 
 
Per the Board’s Decision and Order regarding the Late Payment Penalty Generic hearing  
(EB-2010-0295) issued February 22, 2011, Orangeville Hydro Limited (OHL) is listed as one of the 
“Affected Electricity Distributors” and as such is requesting recovery of its share of the 
settlement amount owing of $34,423.12. 
  
As directed in the Order, please find attached “Appendix A: LPP Rate Riders” for Orangeville 
Hydro Limited.  OHL has allocated the approved recovery amount across all customer classes 
based on its 2009 actual distribution revenues as filed under the 2009 year end Reporting and 
Record Keeping Requirement (“RRR”).  OHL has calculated a fixed monthly customer charge, for 
recovery of the LPP Class Action Costs over twelve months, for each customer class based on the 
actual 2009 year end customer counts also as filed under the 2009 RRR reporting with the 
exception of the Unmetered Scattered Load (USL) customer class.  In our 2010 Rate Application, 
EB-2009-0272 the USL customer class was changed to a per connection charge of 151 
connections from 35 customers as filed in the 2009 RRR reporting. 
 
An electronic copy of this submission has been filed on the Ontario Energy Board’s RESS Filing 
System and two (2) hard copies have been sent by courier to the Board office to the attention of 
the Board Secretary. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours truly,  
  
ORANGEVILLE HYDRO LIMITED  
  
  
 
  
 Jan Howard  
Manager of Finance & Rates  
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